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Shooting Outdoors

Currently there are 4 danage bosses outdoors, 1 more could easily fit and be carried over from the
sports centre if necessary.

Rob is in charge of moving beginners equipment from the sports hall to the ‘old shed’” at Churchill.

We will buy a new 100 m tape measure in case others become broken beyond repair. (The current
one’s handle does seem to be holding up ok after gluing it on). This|is the one we’ve always bought
before (cheaper than I remember, ~£17.) This is one that is clearly more heavy duty but is much more
expensive (~£42.) It seems surveyors increasingly rely on lasers instead of tape measures now which
has presumably reduced the number of decent tape measures that go up to 100 m. At the meeting it
was felt the best option was just to buy another tape measure the same as all the others we have, then
just be careful with it.

Novice squad will continue on Tuesday evenings (seniors can still shoot during these sessions.)

Rob will talk to Adrian to work out if and when he would be interested in coming for a regular slot.

Outdoor Competitions

This year Varsity with be on the 9th of May in Oxford. We will make transport arrangements closer
to the time.

This year BUCS Outdoors will be on the 13th of June. We will make transport arrangements closer
to the time.

Isobel and Rob will organise a target day (WA1440) next term for people to qualify for BUCS Outdoors.
There are no details about BUTTS Outdoors yet.

Jack will contact Heather about a possible Alumni vs Students match.

AGM and Cuppers

The AGM will provisionally take place on Friday the 19th of June at 2pm.

Cuppers will provisionally take place on Thursday the 18th of June at 1pm. This will be provisionally
followed, like last year, by a BBQ in the Wolfson Sundial Garden. Richard will ask to book the BBQ
from 5:30pm-8:30pm. There will be a ‘bring your own beer’ policy, food and fuel will be bought by
the club but we will ask for a £2 contribution from each person at the BBQ for this (some additional
club subsidy may be required.)

These dates and times were chosen to try to maximise availability. We decided to hold them during
may week so people have finished exams but before the last weekend of it as some people need to vacate
their rooms before then. We then picked dates and times that we thought would best work around
other activities, and the subsequent effect of those activities, during may week.


http://www.amazon.co.uk/Silverline-MT47-Open-Reel-Surveyors/dp/B000LFRMCI/ref=sr_1_1?ie=UTF8&qid=1426521941&sr=8-1&keywords=100+m+tape+measure
http://www.amazon.co.uk/Stanley-2-34-777-Powerwinder-Fibreglass-Measure/dp/B004NCFYLG/ref=sr_1_5?ie=UTF8&qid=1426521941&sr=8-5&keywords=100+m+tape+measure

Any Other Business

e We have a ‘tournament account’ with a large sum of money in but successive treasurers have been told
not to access the money in it. We should attempt to find out why.

e We will stop opening the range by default from the 16th of March.

e Jack and Eleanor will look into alternative stash suppliers for next year, instead of continuing with
Kukri.



